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Dear                                   , 
 
ATISN 19251 
 
Thank you for your request which was received on 6 November 2023. You asked for 
the following information: 
 
Copies of correspondence and evidence in relation to the following questions: 
 

1. What checks and balances are in place to ensure factual scripting in videos 
commissioned or produced inhouse by Welsh Government? How is this 
approved by the department that commissioned the piece of work? 

2. What is the procedure when inviting external organisations to be part of a film 
produced in house by Welsh Government, for checking that the content is 
factually correct and how is the content approved? 

 
All content published on our Welsh Government social media channels is checked 
by Welsh Government policy officials prior to publication for factual accuracy. You 
have requested information that involves different teams and different departments 
across the Welsh Government. At an estimate of taking 30 seconds to search and 
collate each individual approval, it would take in excess of 24 hours. Because this 
exceeds the appropriate limit established in the Freedom of Information and Data 
Protection (Appropriate limit and Fees) Regulations 2004, I have decided not to 
process that part of your request. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit  
Welsh Government  
Cathays Park  
Cardiff, CF10 3NQ  



 

or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above. 
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office  
Wycliffe House  
Water Lane  
Wilmslow  
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF 
 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 
Website: www.ico.org.uk      
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a 
complaint until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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